Miscellaneous

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Division of Hotels and Restaurants
Cancellation of the Elevator Safety Technical Advisory Council Meeting

The Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Division of Hotels and Restaurants, Bureau of Elevator Safety announces the CANCELLATION of the Elevator Safety Technical Advisory Council public meeting, which was scheduled for September 26, 2024, 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. or upon conclusion of business, whichever is earlier.
Meeting was to be held at Central Florida Tourism Oversight District, Administration Building 1st Floor Boardroom, 1900 Hotel Plaza Blvd., Lake Buena Vista, FL 32830 or via conference call: 1(888)585-9008, Participant Code: 253045022#. A new notice will be published upon the scheduling of the next meeting. 
For more information, you may contact: dhr.elevators@myfloridalicense.com.
